8/26/25, 1:56 PM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Adequacy Review No. 1, TR-1, Ogilvy River Farm Pit, M2024-006

?:aT(ER?AEO Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Adequacy Review No. 1, TR-1, Ogilvy River Farm Pit, M2024-006

JC York <jcyork@j-tconsulting.com> Mon, Aug 25, 2025 at 3:46 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Patrick —

We would like to extend the decision date on this to October 6, 2024 as we are in the process of getting sample data
back from the lab but not sure | will have it this week to re-submit to you.

Also the address has changed for Ogilvy River Farm, LLC from 1695 Colorado Parkway, Eaton CO 80615 to 33425
County Road 33, Greeley CO 80631. What do we need to do for the address change?

Let me know if you need a formal letter on the decision date extension.
Regards,

J.C.

J.C. York, P.E.

J&T Consulting, Inc.

305 Denver Avenue, Suite D

Fort Lupton, CO 80621

Office: (303) 857-6222

Mobile: (970) 222-9530

FAX: (303) 857-6224
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